
REPORTER’S NEWS 
Shooting Stars 4-H Club Report 

May 8, 2024 
Submitted By: Logan Raley 

Meeting was held May 8th 
 
Before the meeting, we planted flowers in front of the Fair Office.  During the meeting we 
talked about old business.  We reviewed past events that club members had participated in or 
upcoming events to get our members excited to attend.  Some ideas we came up with were 
helping with the container garden at the fairgrounds. We also talked about some really cool 
field trips we might do.  We then continued to talk about many more things.  After the meet-
ing adjourned, Mr. Cory taught/reminded us of air rifle safety and Barbara Dobbins taught/
reminded us of archery safety.  We then were able to use the archery and air rifle equipment 
in a supervised setting. We have two upcoming archery and air rifle days coming up 
on May 16th and May 19th.  


